
Pizza takeaway! 

As part of our commitment to the ‘Food for Life’  

programme, we would like to invite Year 1 parents to a 
‘Pizza takeaway’ event on Wednesday 27th March at 
2.45. We will be making pizza bases with the children  

during the day and providing tomato paste and grated 
cheese. Please bring in toppings of your choice to  

decorate your child’s pizza with them.  The aim of 
the event is to encourage cooking and promote eating 
together at home as a family. You will be able to take 

the pizza home to enjoy together that day! Please 
bring a container to take your pizzas home with you.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you then. 

Miss Warrington and Mrs Dawson 

 …….. 


